
OFFICE OF THE
Undergraduate Board of

Governors Representative

Date​: August 9, 2022
To: Students’ Council
Re​: Board of Governors Representative Report #7

Dear Council,

I am very excited to have finally moved back to Edmonton. I look forward to attending as many
council meetings in person as possible now that I am back in the city. Since I am back in
Edmonton now, I have had contact with a few student groups and look forward to attending
some of their meetings to learn more about their goals and objectives so I can represent them to
the best of my ability.
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